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MEDIA RELEASE 
 

July 9, 2025 
 

Road Closure Notification 
 

 
The Brown County Highway Department will be closing: 

 

CTH EB 
Cardinal and Woodale Roundabout  

 
In the Village of Howard 

 
Monday, July 14th at 6am for approximately 3 weeks. 

 
The roundabout will be hard closed and traffic will not have access thru the roundabout 

in any direction.  The public will have access to businesses and homes up to the 
roundabout from each respective direction.  

 
The roundabout will be closed for concrete repair, crosswalk upgrades and paving operations.  
 

https://www.browncountywi.gov/departments/highway/general-information/road-closures/ 
 

Please Note:  This work is weather dependent and may change accordingly. 
 
 

Media Contact: 
 

Michael Piacenti 
Operations Manager 

920-662-2169 
Michael.piacenti@browncountywi.gov 
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